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To: McClymont, Keelan
Subject: Communication request for 10/7
Date: Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:14:50 PM

The City's email systems have identified this email as potentially suspicious. Please click
responsibly and be cautious if asked to provide sensitive information.

Hi Keelan,

I’d like to request a communication on Wednesday October 7 on the topic of: Ending cooperation between Portland Police and the Joint
Terrorism Task Force, improving annual report. I believe I will be paneling with 3 others (Marlene of JACL, Brandon Mayfield, Brian of
DSA, and Ainsworth).

My best contact info is in by signature line and you may email me here too.

Thank you!

Seemab S. Hussaini
CAIR-Oregon
Community Organizer / Vice Chair
(310) 948-2040

https://cairoregon.org/
https://www.facebook.com/cairoregon/
https://twitter.com/@CairOregon
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